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Comments: I feel that any there should not be any new proposed wilderness areas in the Custer Gallatin National

Forest without strong consideration of the current user groups. We've reached a point where the language in the

Wilderness Act prevents a large population of trail users, bicyclists, from accessing some of our amazing public

lands. I don't think that we need to allow bicycles in current wilderness areas, but if there is proposal for new

wilderness, bicycles should be grandfathered in. This particularly applies to the Lionhead area near West

Yellowstone, but also across the entire Custer Gallatin National Forest. 


